
Sayyid Al-Hakeem invites Baghdad organizations to field visits for citizens,
provide service

In his meeting with the Organizational Leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in Baghdad on

29/4/2023, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, commended the role

played by the Baghdad organizations in maintaining communication with citizens and providing

them with the current conditions and available potential.

His Eminence reiterated his support for the Government and its role in promoting stability in

civil and community peace, service delivery, economic growth, international and regional

openness, and its investment in Iraq's interest.

H.E. called for the field presence and introducing the nature of the National Project of Al-

Hikma and meeting with the people and the public, stressing the need for organizational

construction based on effective and influential communication with society, and the importance

of adhering to the approach of Al-Hikma that preserves the country and achieves stability in

all aspects


